
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
17 May 2021 

 
School Update 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Last night I wrote a brief letter providing the school community with some quick clarity about how 
ACS (International) will respond to the MOE announcement regarding a move to Home Based 
Learning (HBL). Today I am writing to provide more detail about the arrangements for the remainder 
of Term 2. 
 
Home Based Learning 
The school has a section on its website about HBL at ACS (International). It contains a useful FAQ 
about what you should expect, and not expect, from HBL and our expectation for students during 
HBL. These documents can be read in the Safe Management Measures link below: 
 

https://www.acsinternational.edu.sg/en/safe-management-measures/ 
 
External Exams 
All external exams for the May and June sessions, such as IGCSE, O-Levels and IBDP will carry on as 
normal at the school. This is compliant with MOE’s directives. Students who are sitting exams will be 
permitted to enter the school on these occasions. 
 
School Reports and PTM 
School Reports will still be released on Saturday 22 May and the PTM will occur on Monday 24 May 
as previously advertised. There will be no HBL on the PTM day as our teachers will be involved in the 
PTM. 
 
Student on Campus 
Students are not allowed on campus during the HBL period. However, if they have left something 
that they urgently need to pick up, they should contact the school and arrange a date and time when 
they can come to school and collect the item. 
 
School Office Hours 
School Office hours will change to be 8:00am to 4:00pm. Visitors are not allowed on the campus but 
you may still call the Office if required. 
 
 
Thank you for your support during this time. We pray that the current situation might improve so 
that we can get back to Phase 3 as quickly as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 

https://www.acsinternational.edu.sg/en/safe-management-measures/

